
SUNDAY MORNINGS … 
9:30AM ... 

• Youth Bible Study - 9:30am 

• Families w/Master Work Connect - 9:30am, Room 300 
 Teachers - Jason Byrd/David Gibson 

• Ladies of Faith Sunday School Class - 9:30am, Room 109 
 Teacher - Carol Hacherl 

• Young Families Connect Group - 9:30am, Room 110 
 Teacher - Joseph Frejosky 
 

10:45AM ... 

• Adult Sunday School Class (Crusaders/Seekers) - 10:45am, 
 Room 200, (over gym)/Teacher - Tim Holcomb 

• Believers In Christ Sunday School Class - 10:45am 
 Room 108/Teacher - Ken Berg 

• Class of One Accord (Ladies) - Room 300, 10:45am 

• Discipleship -  10:45am, Room 110, Teacher - Ruth Smith 

• Joyful Gleaners SS Class - 10:45am, Room 103 
 Teachers - Clarence Smith/John Waldon 
 

Sunday Night  & Thursday Night Bible Study/Prayer Meeting 
 

ON SUMMER BREAK THRU AUGUST 
 

YOUTH WEDNESDAY SUMMER BIBLE STUDY 
JULY 7, 14, 21-SEE B3 STUDENT PAGE FOR MORE INFO 

 
WEDNESDAY NIGHT ACTIVITIES ON SUMMER BREAK! 

MINISTRIES 

SUNDAY WORSHIP... 
 

Classic Worship Service 9:30am in the Sanctuary 
 

Contemporary Worship Service 
10:45am in the Sanctuary 
Kids Church in B3 Kids Warehouse, 10:45am 
 

Online Service at 10:45am 

Billy Christol - “Connecting to God” 

 

 
 

CHURCH BUSINESS MEETING 
SUNDAY, JULY 18 

6PM, B3 AUDITORIUM 

July 18, 2021 



DEVOTION FROM OUR SUMMER INTERNS 
 

 Prudency is a characteristic of humanity that is viewed as part of the provi-

dence of God. We are constantly seeing future events unfold, but we do know the 

future, only anticipate its events. I know sometimes this unknowingness of the fu-

ture is uneasy. For instance, every time I watch my football team play an intense 

game, I always wish I knew the outcome to break the eagerness of the end result. 

Another was when I auditioned for All-state band and choir. I did not know if I 

was to make it, and it induced a worrisome attitude. Have you ever thought about 

why being prudent is a quality of humankind? God is the maker of everything, and 

He is responsible for the attributes of his people. Therefore, there must be a sig-

nificant reason why prudency is a characteristic, given that God placed it in us. 

God’s providence, God’s protective care, is guiding humanity through the course 

of their life, but many people debate human involvement. Prudence is part of 

God’s providence in our life, as highlighted in the wisdom tradition, so we need to 

value due prudence. 

           Proverbs describe the wise as having prudence and a fountain of life, but 

folly will punish the foolish. Have you ever done something in your life that is 

based on impulse? Maybe it was a shopping spree, talking back to a parent or a 

spouse, cutting someone off on the road, or divulging personal information to un-

trustworthy people. Did these decisions in your life come out of a prudent nature? 

If God uses our prudence as His providence, we should take great care in our 

choices. Discernment of situations and anticipating outcomes are qualities of peo-

ple that have wisdom. God gives us the free will to be able to choose what to do, 

but the providence of God is still in the works of our hearts. So, we should listen 

to the cautious nature of our being. Do not be foolish in your actions for folly will 

bring punishment. Instead, be wise and careful in the deliberation of events in 

your life. John Calvin, a theologian during the reformation, states, “people’s hearts 

will make their path, but God directs their steps.” We as Christians must be sensi-

tive to the will of the Lord and seek His way. Through prudence, which is given to 

us by God, and trusting the nature of God’s creation, we will walk in the way of 

the wise. 

 

- Christian Wylder 

 

 



Back-to-School Fair 2021 
Camp Scott Patterson - July 31st 

 

Please help us with collecting the following school supplies for 
the Back-to-School Fair at Camp Scott Patterson, sponsored by 
Catoosa Baptist Association. Drop off supplies at Kids Dept. En-
trance or the Welcome Center. Last day for collection is Sunday, 
July 25th. Thank you! 
 
100 Pencils #2     20 Packs Colored Pencils 
20 (Pink Long) Erasers    60 Glue Sticks 
20 Packs Crayons     20 Packs Washable Markers 
10 Packs College Ruled Notebook Paper 12 - 3 Ring Binders 
32 Spiral One Subject Notebooks  60 Ballpoint Pens, Blue or Black 
13 - 12 inch Rulers     80 Pocket Folders 
20 Highlighters     5 Hand Sanitizers 

During VBS the children brought in pasta 
noodles and sauce for local charities. We 
would like to continue with the collection 

through the month of  July. Drop off  in 
Kids Entrance or Welcome Center.  

Thank you! 



Mitzi Callahan, Children’s Director 

mitzi@burningbushbaptist.net 

PROTOCOLS FOR CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
 

• Hand sanitizer available in all areas. 

• No outside food will be allowed due to several food allergies. 
 

• If you, your child or family member in the household has had a fever or has been sick in the last 48 

hours please do not attend. 
Thank you for helping keep our children’s ministry safe and well. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Calling all RA’s and their families!! You are invited to go fishing at Eddie Bolin 
Sr’s property at 95 Reynolds Dr, Rossville, GA. On Sunday, July 18th from 5-
7pm! Bring a sack dinner and eat under the Pavilion on the island!! Your awe-
some leader, Mr. Andrew Tweed will be there and Intern Christian will be with 
us too!! Don’t forget your chairs, fishing poles and maybe some bug spray!! 
See you soon!!  

KIDS DEPT. TEACHERS MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, JULY 28, 6:30-7:30PM 

KIDS DEPT. WAREHOUSE 



Sunday, August 1st, 5-7pm 

Churchwide Event! 

Hot Dog Dinner 

Inflatables 

Family Games 

Back-to-School Giveaways for Kids & Teachers! 

Bring $$$ for Kona Ice Truck, from 6-7pm only. 









Church, we are excited to share with you that on August 21st, we will 
be having our first ever B3 Leadership Summit! This will be a day of 

equipping, learning, and growing! We’re asking all of our volunteers 
to come together as we talk about leadership, personal develop-
ment, and learning to lead where God has planted us. We will have 
two main sessions, and two breakout sessions that will be ministry 

specific to where you serve, and we will be hearing from many differ-
ent guest pastors and leaders from our community. This will be an 
important time as we prepare for the fall and relaunch all of the dif-
ferent ministries in our church. Hope you can come, so please mark 

the date on your calendar! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

HAVE YOU MOVED? 
NEW PHONE NUMBER OR 

EMAIL ADDRESS? 
SEND UPDATED INFOR-

MATION TO:  
info@burningbushbaptist.net 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please send your announcements for the newsletter to: info@burningbushbaptist.net 
Send no later than Thursday mornings. 

 

• Wedding/Bridal/Baby Shower Invitations 
• Thank you notes 
• Events 
 

* Any graphics that are sent may or may not be used due to space. If something specific is 
needed please include detailed information. Graphics will be recreated if necessary. 


